
VBA COUNCIL MEETING 
Held 6th February, 2008 

 
 
The meeting opened at 5.30 pm. 
 
Present: J. Collins    President 
  D. Smith    V/President 
  S. Klofa    V/President 
  M. Wilcox    Secretary 
  B. Morgan     
  F. McConvill  
  J. Goldberg 
  A. Murray  
  J. Pulford 
 
Apologies:   Moira Hecker, Christine Macquarrie 
 
The minutes of the January meeting were read and accepted on the motion of D. Smith 
and seconded B. Morgan. 
 
Frank McConvill volunteered to stand-in as treasurer for the time being. 
 
New members of the VBA were accepted on the motion of Alistair Murray, seconded 
David Smith. 
 
Purchase of the new honour boards was authorized.  Moved David Smith, seconded 
Martin Wilcox. 
 
It was agreed that meetings would be held regularly on the first Wednesday of each 
month to make it easier for notification of councillors. 
 
Martin Wilcox and Jeannette Collins reported on the VCC to be held in June.  The venue, 
the Convention Centre has been booked.  There needs to be emphasis on the promotion to 
mid-range players to try to boost the numbers.  The flyer is to be produced as soon as 
possible and the entry forms made available. 
 
David Smith reported on Match and Tournament committee.  The Pennant format is 
simpler this year.  Thirty teams are entered. The Rothfield Teams event will be the 
selection for the PABF event later in the year. 
 
Martin Wilcox and Brian Morgan to investigate the café situation.   
 
Meeting closed at 7.05 pm. 
  


